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Rodriguez, Richard (DOH) <Richard.Rodriguez@DOH.WA.GOV>
Thursday, September 05, 2019 9:51 AM

Chelsea Benner

Carter, Brietta J (DOH); Tom Hastings; Russel.Mau@doh.wa.gov
Development proposal SP-00002 Rampart Row

Follow up
Flagged

Hello Chelsea, My name is Richard Rodriguez. | am an Environmental Planner with the Washington State Dept. of
Health, office of Drinking Water. | understand that the above referenced short plat is in the water service area of
Snoqualmie Pass Utility District (SPUD). SPUD’s water system is under my office’s jurisdiction.

At this point in time, it is my understanding that SPUD is on a self imposed moratorium for providing water service to
new development proposals within its water service area. Surplus water for new development proposals may not be
available at this time. Recommend communicating with SPUD to obtain current status.

Thank you,

Richard Rodriguez

WSDOH Regional Environmental Planner Planner



